
 

 

TOWN GOVERNMENT INFORMATION SESSIONS 

VIA ZOOM 

Please join Town elected officials and employees who will be providing an 

overview of local government in two separate sessions via Zoom on  

Session 1: Tuesday, December 1st, 2020 at 6pm  

Session 2: Thursday, December 3rd, 2020 at 6pm 

 

Session 1 will be focused on an overview of Town government, department 

organization and services, along with department head introductions and 

presentations. 

The 12/01/2020 Zoom link to join is: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85344931464?pwd=Ni9UYWpZTDhpakR3QW5CV3lK

MVY3UT09 

 

Session 2 will be focused on Town Meeting, the budget process, and future issues 

facing the Town. 

The 12/03/2020 Zoom link to join is: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81542846285?pwd=c1NjaEMzb0IzWEl1QUFrUVJMRS

9lQT09 

At the end of each session, there will be time available to take questions from the 

public. If anyone has any questions in advance of either session, please call the 

Town Offices at 603-236-4730 or email of townofwv@watervillevalley.org 
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